Kylie Flood

From: Administration Requests

Sent: Wednesday, 30 October 2019 3:55 p.m.
To: Benn Bathgate

Subject: FW: Stuff LGOIMA request

Hi Benn

Further to your information request relating to catering costs, | can confirm the costs for the 2017/18 financial year was
$13,299.62 and costs for the 2018/19 financial year was $14,862.58. Costs to date for the 2019/20 financial year are
$8,005.35.

Regards Linda

Linda Osborne | Administration Manager

Kaipara District Council, Private Bag 1001, Dargaville 0340
Freephone: 0800 727 059 | 09 439 3123
council@kaipara.govt.nz | www.kaipara.govt.nz

DISTRICT

From: Administration Requests

Sent: Tuesday, 22 October 2019 4:27 PM

To: Benn Bathgate NN

Cc: Administration Requests <administrationrequests@kaipara.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Stuff LGOIMA request

Hi Benn

Thank you for your email requesting information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act
1987. Under the Act you will receive a response within 20 working days. Your response is due 20 November 2019.

Regards Linda

Linda Osborne | Administration Manager

Kaipara District Council, Private Bag 1001, Dargaville 0340
Freephone: 0800 727 059 | 09 439 3123
council@kaipara.govt.nz | www.kaipara.govt.nz

From: Benn Bathgatc/
Sent: Tuesday, 22 October 2019 3:59 PM

To: Administration Requests <administrationrequests@kaipara.govt.nz>
Subject: Stuff LGOIMA request

Hi,
Benn Bathgate from the Stuff website here.



I'm writing to request some information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act.
I wanted to ask how much Kaipara District Council has spent on external catering:
During the 2019 year so far, during 2018 and during 2017.

Written confirmation of receipt of this request would be appreciated and if I can be of assistance or further
clarification is required please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards,

Benn

Benn Bathgate
Reporter

1289 Fenton St, Rotorua, 3015, New Zealand

The information contained in this e-mail message and any accompanying files is or may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any use,
dissemination, reliance, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail or any attached files is unauthorised. This e-mail is subject to copyright. No part of it should
be reproduced, adapted or communicated without the written consent of the copyright owner. If you have received this e-mail in error please advise the sender
immediately by return e-mail or telephone and delete all copies. Nine Group does not guarantee the accuracy or completeness of any information contained in this
e-mail or attached files. Internet communications are not secure, therefore Nine Group does not accept legal responsibility for the contents of this message or
attached files.





